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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you all for your support with Children in Need today. It has been lovely to see children (and staff!) joining in with 
the day and raising lots of money for a good cause. We will let you know the total next week. 
 
We are really delighted that we are back to some sort of normal with our school visits, and hope that your child has en-
joyed the opportunity to go out and extend their learning through visiting different places. We think this is so important to 
support their learning, and are very thankful to all of the parents and carers who have been kindly volunteering to help 
with this. I would like to offer huge thanks to all of our school staff who have given up their own time to take year 5 to 
Cheshunt this week and last week. The children have been amazing and we hope that they have had a wonderful time. 
 
A quick reminder for anyone who has not yet managed to see or speak to their child’s teacher for parents’ evening. Please 
do send a message on StudyBugs and make sure you manage to get this arranged with us. We really do like to share the 
amazing things they are doing in school with you. 
 
Next week is Anti-Bullying Week, and our fantastic School Council and HeadStart Champions have organised a week of ac-
tivities. These run alongside our PSHE lessons. Please do speak to your child about this; the theme is ‘One Kind Word’. We 
are celebrating the fact that we are all unique by wearing odd socks to school. Children are invited to wear odd socks on 
Friday 19th November - or another day if they prefer! We will share some pictures of the week on the website and also on 
our new Twitter account - please follow @CurwenPrimary. 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

3H—100% attendance! 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

The school is requesting that you 

complete the Curwen Parent Survey so 

that we can see how you and your 

children feel about aspects of the 

school. The link to the survey can be 

found here. 

Parent Survey 
Over the past two weeks, students 

in year 5 and some from year 6 got 

the opportunity to visit Cheshunt for 

a one night residential trip. They got 

to experience many fun outdoor 

activities like rock climbing, archery, 

and kayaking, as well as exploring 

the local area. 

Cheshunt Trip 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/DVWRHXZ


AM—Noah W.                    PM—Tashrif 

RDR—Amelia                       RM—Ali          

RMC—Jun He                      RC—Ellie                   

1K—Berkin                           1I—Arabella                

1L—Musa                             1SN—Bazil          

2W—Nuhan                         2S—Ibrahim      

2R—Absar                            2M—Aamna               

3B—Thiago                           3G—Soha                 

3H—Abdullah                       3L—Noorah               

4C—Mariyam                       4N—Lillian             

4K—Lakshikan                      4A—Riban         

5C—Kyle                                5B—Frankie         

5T—Martin                            5L—Peter              

6H—James                             6C—Tuba   

6U—Jaheim                           6B—Kareem                     

LST—Razin                             

Pupil of the Week 

Selina—1I 

For always being polite, and 

having wonderful manners 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Last Tower of London trip for 1I on the 17th November 

Other reminders: 

 Collection from after school clubs is at the London Road 

and Stock Street entrances, except for Fridays where 

collection is from the main office 

 Put your child’s name on their extra clothing such as 

coats and gloves, so that they can be easily recovered in 

the case of it being lost. 

 Individual photos being 

taken on the 19th 

November, so please make 

sure your child is in uniform, 

and ready. 

Reminders for the Week 

Charles Dickens— 807 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 320 

Roald Dahl— 192 

Julia Donaldson— 136 

Team Points: 

We are pleased to announce that Curwen Primary has now 

got it's very own Twitter 

account. Please follow us at 

@CurwenPrimary to see all 

the lovely updates from the 

children and school!  

School Twitter 


